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May 21, 2017
To the Board of Directors of the Fountain Hill Cemetery Association,

On behalf of the congregation of St. Peter’s Anglican Church, we would like to express our
deep appreciation first, for being so accommodating of us for our worship needs; second, for all
of the improvements made over the past several months, including the walkway and exterior
hand rails, and especially the new cushions for the pews. We’re sure that it was not easy getting
a color to match (or complement) the vinyl on the kneelers, and we also noticed the very appro-
priate pattern on the pew cushions. We realize that, although the Wooster Chapel is open to all
people, we of St. Peter’s Anglican Church are the chief beneficiaries of these improvements, and
we are especially grateful to FHCA and the many generous donors who have made this all
possible.

As we are little more than one month away from the one year anniversary of when we
commenced services at the Wooster Memorial Chapel, again on behalf of the congregation we
extend our grateful thanks, and look forward to continuing our relationship with the Fountain
Hill Cemetery Association.

Sincerely,

Rev. Merrill R. Perklins_,
Vicar
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Charles F. Wonneberger,
Warden

Sunday Services 10:30 AM at Wooster Memorial Chapel
57 High Street, Deep River, Connecticut
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